The Honourable Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario
Legislative Building
Queen's Park

Toronto, ON M7A 1A1

A Al arel o ~ wlios g
doug.fordco@pc.ola.org

March 15™ 2021 ~ Sent via e-mail
Re: Colour Coded Capacity Limits

Please be advised that on March 10" 2021 the Town of Plympton-Wyoming Council passed the
following motion to support the challenges local businesses are facing with respect to the colour
.coded system within the Province’s COVID-19 Response Framework.

Motion #13 — Moved by Netty McEwen, Seconded by Tim Wilkins that Council support item “x)” from
City of Samia regarding Colour Coded Capacity Limits.

P Motion Carried.
If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone
or email at ekwarciak@plympton-wyoming.ca.

Sincerely,

Erin Kwaé:) ’

Clerk ,
Town of Plympton-Wyoming

Cc: All Ontario Municipalities
Ms. Marilyn Gladu, MP Sarnia-Lambton
Mr. Bob Bailey, MPP Sarnia-Lambton




